ENBRIDGE

June 27, 2013

Executive Committee
City of Toronto

City Hall

100 Queen St W
Toronto, Ontario
M5H 2N2

Re: Executive Committee Agenda EX33-22, July 3, 2012

Dear Executive Committee Members,

Enbridge Gas Distribution is pleased to support the proposed plan from the City of Toronto to
implement the Local Improvement Charges (LIC) pilot. As you may be aware, Enbridge has
been offering energy efficiency programs to its customers in Ontario since 1995 under the
Energy Board Order 169. Of specific relevance, we launched our Community Energy
Conservation program (CEC) in mid-2012 that aims to achieve energy savings through holistic
approach focused on community based marketing. In doing so, EGD provides pertinent
information and financial incentives to support and encourage homeowners to undertake energy
efficient upgrades. We believe that there are strong synergies in jointly delivering LIC and CEC
programs in the Greater Toronto Area. Our objective is to integrate the LIC pilot with our CEC
program so that there is minimal or no cost impact to the ratepayers, as well as improved
customer uptake by taking full advantage of offering from the two programs while providing an
energy efficient program that is simple to follow and does not confuse the customer.

Enbridge Gas Distribution is excited for the benefits that the LIC pilot can assist in bringing to
the energy efficiency programs that are currently running as well as those to launch in the
future. These combined efforts will certainly aid us in our pursuit to drive efficiencies and lower
costs for our customers while also allowing customers to make choices best suited to their
homes and their lifestyles.

Enbridge Gas Distribution is pleased to offer support for this worthwhile program,

Sincerely,

Jamie Paris
Manager - Residential Energy Solutions

jamie.paris@enbridge.com

Office: 416-495-7792
Cell: 647-531-6181

Enbridge Gas Distribution PO Box 650 Scarborough ON M1K 5E3



